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ROUTE 692 (UZZELL CHURCH ROAD) BRIDGE OVER CHAMPION
SWAMP TO CLOSE FOR BRIDGE REPAIRS

Signed detours will be in place starting as early as Nov. 9
 

WINDSOR–Route 692 (Uzzell Church Road) at the bridge over Champion Swamp in
Isle of Wight County is scheduled to close starting as early as Nov. 9 for bridge repairs
performed by the Virginia Department of Transportation (VDOT). The work is
estimated to be completed later this fall.
 
A signed detour will be in place during this closure directing motorists to use Route
654 (Carroll Bridge Road), Route 620 (Scotts Factory Road), Route 258 (Courthouse
Highway) and Route 652 (Bob White Road).
 
From Carroll Bridge Road to Bob White Road, turn:

Left onto Scotts Factory Road
Left onto Courthouse Highway
Left onto Bob White Road

 
From Bob White Road to Carroll Bridge Road, turn:

Right onto Courthouse Highway
Right onto Scotts Factory Road
Right onto Carroll Bridge Road

 
Night work is permitted when required, and all construction work is dependent upon
weather conditions.
 
Motorists are advised to plan their commute by using VDOT’s free traffic information
tools: 

Download the 511 smartphone app, or 511-integrated Waze app.
Visit the 511 Virginia website or dial 511 for traffic information on your phone.
Follow @511hamptonroads and @VaDOTHR on Twitter.

 
(END) 


